
Memo 
To: Members, Board of Supervisors 

From: Rich GordonO/j:! 

Date: 01/03/03 t 

Re: Appointment to County Civil Service Commission 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that Julie Hartsell be re-appointed to represent District Three on the San Mate0 
County Civil Service Commission. This appointment will be for a four-year term ending on December 
31,2006. 

BACKGROUND: 

Julie Hartsell is a resident of Pacifica and has been serving as the District Three representative to the 
San Mateo County Planning Commission. She is eligible for reappointment and given her record of 
service I highly recommend her re-appointment for another four-year term. 
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